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Chinese group combats COVID-19 in Iowa 
Des Moines, Iowa​ -- In an effort to protect Iowa communities, the Chinese Association of Iowa 

has launched a fundraising campaign to purchase needed health supplies such as N95 masks 

and other personal protection devices for Iowa-based government offices, law enforcement, 

health care providers, and educational institutions. 

Manufacturers of health supplies in China have transitioned back into production and members 
of the Chinese Association of Iowa are using their personal and industry connections to bring 
these health supplies to Iowa as quickly as possible. 

According to Executive Director Swallow Yan, "In these uncertain times, the Chinese Association 
of Iowa wants to do its part to minimize the impact of COVID-19 within the community and 
prevent further spread of the virus."  Yan continues, "Here, we believe we can contribute to the 
people of Iowa by assisting in obtaining needed health supplies." 

To donate, please visit: 
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/chinese-association-of-iowa/health-supplies-for-covid-19 
or text VIRUS to 44-321. 

Any contributions received will be used for the purchase and distribution of health supplies to 
government, health care organizations, and educational institutions. 

Founded in 1987, the Chinese Association of Iowa is a community-based member-focused 

non-profit organization. 

Together we will make difference. 
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